
 
 

June 26, 2020 

 
 

TO:      MEMBERS OF THE GREAT MEADOWS REGIONAL BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM:     KATHLEEN HELEWA, SEARCH CONSULTANT 

                

RE:      SUPERINTENDENT / DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL SERIVCES CANDIDATE POOL REPORT 

 

 

  

 

As of the close of the application submission date, June 25, 2020, there were ten (10) completed 

applications submitted in response to your advertised position for Superintendent / Director of 

Special Services.   

 

Below is a breakdown of the applicants. 

 

 

  Superintendents – 5 

  Assistant Superintendents – 1 

  Directors/District Supervisors – 2 

Principals – 2 

 

Two applicants have earned doctorates.   

 

 

Of the ten applicants, seven are residents of New Jersey.  Three applicants reside in Pennsylvania.  

 

 

 


